
League Secretaries,

Welcome to the 2022-2023 Bowling Season!!!

Thanks for ALL you do in your leagues!!! We understand how much 

you do and we appreciate you as I am sure your league bowlers do!!

Enclosed in this packet you will ϐind:

• USBC League Certiϐication Application form 

PRE-PRINTED SANCTION CARDS IF AVAILABLE

BLANK SANCTION CARDS

HELPFUL INFORMATION

When submitting your membership cards, please pay with a check 

(bowling center or league only) and make sure to use the DUES 

WORKSHEET form with each submission. 

Updated rosters will be emailed to you with each payment 

transaction (unless you request hard copies or do not have email). 

Please separate and sort your membership cards into paid cards, 

Paid bowl.com cards, paid other league cards (POL)... 

Membership cards are due within 30 days from the start of the 

league or when the person joins the league – SUBS INCLUDED! 

PLEASE submit the league application EARLY. Do not wait 30 days.



We need membership cards ϐilled out for everyone in every league 

to build the league rosters even if they already have a card that they 

received through another league. Not only is this being a 

transactional record, it also captures any address, phone or email 

changes as well. Don’t hold on to the cards waiting for stragglers. It 

might cost someone a 300 or 800 award!! DATE OF BIRTH MUST BE 

INCLUDED.

A couple of new rules came into effect with the new season. Please 

see the ϐlyer enclosed. Also, rule books are no longer provided. They 

can be downloaded from our website or directly from BOWL.COM

Contact us directly if you have any questions. Please mail your 

league documents to the PO Box listed below, or contact us to 

arrange a pick up.  Visit us online at NDUSBCA.org to check out 

association and tournament information. You can print any of our 

association forms and tournament entry forms posted on the 

website. 

WE ARE EXCITED for this SEASON and to get to know all of you!

There are local awards, and we will have the forms to you by the end

of the ϐirst 30 days of bowling.

PLEASE be sure you let us know of any celebrations in your league!! 

FIRSTS (personal high games) Milestone birthdays or anniversaries 

and of course HIGH GAMES, SERIES!!

We love to brag. Be sure to follow us on Facebook!

Thank you for your support to this sport and we will see you out on 

the lanes very soon! 

Steff DiMartine

Northern Delaware USBC President

Email: NDUSBCA@gmail.com



Cell: 302-750-0159

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

@

BREAKDOWN:

LOCAL:         $ 6.00

STATE:         $ 1.00

USBC:         $ 15.00

MAILING ADDRESS:

Northern Delaware USBC Association

P.O. BOX 10326

WILMINGTON, DE

19850

NOTE:  WE ARE TRYING TO ESTABLISH A DROP OFF AND PICK UP SYSTEM
AT EACH BOWLING CENTER.  UNTIL THAT IS WELL ESTABLISHED YOU CAN

EMAIL US WITH THE DAY AND TIME OF YOUR LEAGUE AND WE WILL
ENDEAVOR TO HAVE A DIRECTOR STOP BY TO PICKUP ANY SANCTION

CARDS, AWARD FORMS, OR ANY CORRESPONDENCE!

THANK YOU FOR BEING MEMBERS OF OUR ASSOCIATION


